- 1. We received a very nice Thank you note from the teachers to express their gratitude for Teacher appreciation week. We are glad the teachers enjoyed the week and really appreciate all they do!
- 2. Two checks were written:
 - a. \$108 for half of the cookies provided for the MG Art Show
 - b. \$294 for the extra museum exhibit for the 6th grade Chicago trip
- 3. Two out of the six benches have been installed!! The other four should be installed soon!!
- 4. We have decided to donate to the end of the year goody bag for all of the students. Information still to come.
- 5. Carrie Henson presented us with an Autism Steam Roller device that she would like to get for use by our school. This device is pretty cool and is like a big hug, which helps to calm and focus the students. Price is \$596.95. PTO has agreed to purchase but we are waiting for more information from the school before proceeding.
- 6. 6th grade recognition is June 1st at 6pm. PTO is providing the refreshments.
- 7. PTO Board for the 2017-2018 school year is:

a. President: Ricci Hofherr

b. Vice President: Heather Parrish

c. Treasurer: Stacey Alspaugh / Beck Cords

d. Secretary: Amber Phillips

e. Teacher Rep: Carrie Henson

It was such a great year working with everyone! Please have a safe and fun summer!